

May 23, 2007

Cindy Parsons RN, BSN

Health Services Coordinator

Keller ISD

Re: Support for Collaboration with Clinic @ The Academy at Carrie Thomas

Dear Ms. Parsons,

NorthWood Church is a strong supporter of KISD and the many fine programs and individuals within the system. We are especially excited about the potential cooperation with BISD regarding the JPS school based clinic at the Academy at Carrie Thomas. NorthWood has a relationship with BISD and participated in the development of the clinic at Carrie Thomas. We strongly support access for additional schools to the services there.

In order to facilitate the cooperative effort to have the Carrie Thomas clinic available to KISD students, NorthWood would commit to provide financial support to help with KISD's share of the operating cost expected to be shared between the two school districts. Specifically, NorthWood would contribute \$500 monthly to KISD with said amount to be designated for help with the support of the Carrie Thomas clinic. This amount would be available as soon as August 1, 2007 and thereafter for a period of 12 months. Hopefully this will allow KISD the opportunity to include this cost in its ongoing budget for the subsequent periods.

Please let us know if you are interested in this support and intend to move forward with this joint project -

Sincerely,

Director of Community Development